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Potential for extended 
School Closures

As we are sure you have heard, HWDSB is preparing for the possibilty of remote 
learning commencing January 4th if the current situation requires it.    If HWDSB 
is to move to remote learning it will be communicated through School 
Messenger.  Please make sure you listen to any calls/messages from HWDSB over 
the break and check the website often.  Students will be sent home today with 
some of the resources they may need for remote learning.  If in school learning 
resumes January 4th as normal, please make sure all of these resources are 
returned with your child(ren) as they will be required in the classroom.

All

IMPORTANT Safety 
Reminder

With the new drop off and pick up routines, we recognize that San 
Antonio Drive gets very congested.  Please be extra vigiliant when 
dropping off and picking up your students as safety needs to be a priority.  
Remember to also be respectful of our neighbours by not blocking their 
driveways.  Members of our school council will be patrolling this area over 
the next couple of weeks to remind everyone of the importance of taking 
the extra moment or two required to slow down, wait for others and keep 
our students safe.  City By-Law officers will also be doing random checks 
and tickets will be issued if you are parked illegaly.

All

Our final "Friday Homework of 2020!!   On behalf of myself and all of the Mountview Staff, we would like to 
wish everyone a safe and joyful holiday!   

FRIDAY HOMEWORK                                                      
(week ending December 18, 2020)


